
Top  10  Unlikely  Hollywood
Couples

by Molly Jacob

Ever look back on past relationships and love and wonder,
“What was I thinking?” Don’t worry, celebs do that, too. While
classic Hollywood couples like Brad Pitt and Angelina Jolie
just  seem  meant  to  be,  there  have  been  many  mismatched
celebrity  couples  that  stand  out  in  the  Hollywood  dating
scene.

See  what  10  unlikely  Hollywood
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couples made our list!

1. Joel Madden and Nicole Richie

He’s the tattooed rocker from the band Good Charlotte, she’s
infamously childhood best friends with The Simple Life costar
Paris Hilton. This celebrity couple seems like an unlikely
match, but the pair got hitched in 2010 and have two kids.

2. Sam Taylor-Johnson and Aaron Taylor-Johnson

Avengers: The Age of Ultron star Aaron Taylor-Johnson is only
23 but his wife of three years, Sam Taylor-Johnson, is 46.
This celebrity couple doesn’t care about this huge age gap,
though. He was only 19 when they started dating, but as for
the age gap, he told The Times, “I never noticed it when we
fell in love with each other. And I don’t notice it now…We
just instinctively gel.”

3. Mary-Kate Olsen and Olivier Sarkozy

Besides just the obvious difference in height (Olsen barely
exceeds 5 feet while Sarkozy towers over her at 6’3″), there
is also an 18-year age gap between the celeb love birds. This
secretive Hollywood couple became engaged over a year ago.

Related Link: Mary-Kate Olsen is Engaged to Olivier Sarkozy 

4. Marilyn Manson and Evan Rachel Wood

One look at this couple may make you think, “How on Earth did
those two date?” This mismatched couple dated in 2007, and
they were briefly engaged before splitting up in 2010. Wood,
who is 19 years younger than Manson, told People that she was
attracted to Manson’s use of heavy black eyeliner.

5. Ryan Reynolds and Alanis Morissette

Think Ryan Reynolds and you probably think about a pretty boy
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who gets all the ladies. It’s hard to imagine the Deadpool
star  dating  soulful  and  infamously  angry  singer  Alanis
Morissette, but they were a big couple in 2002 and even got
engaged in 2004. Morissette admitted that her album, Flavors
of Entanglement, was all about their messy break-up.

6. Josh Groban and Kat Dennings

When  the  incredibly  talented  singer,  Josh  Groban,  and
“foulmouthed” Kat Dennings started making public appearances
as a couple, most people were wondering what these two celebs
had  in  common.  Apparently,  they  get  along  well,  even  if
Dennings isn’t a huge fan of musicals. The Hollywood couple
was spotted at the Tonys last week looking madly in love.

7. Chris Martin and Jennifer Lawrence

Martin and Lawrence seemed to be an unlikely pair when the
Hollywood couple got together after Martin’s highly publicized
split from Gwyneth Paltrow The pair had a 13-year age gap, and
they seemed to run in different Hollywood social groups. While
they split last fall after only a few months together, there
are bits of celebrity gossip floating around about the two
getting back together and moving in together.

Related Link: Are Chris Martin and Jennifer Lawrence Back
Together?

8. Tom Cruise and Cher

Before Tom Cruise and Katie Holmes were taking over Hollywood,
apparently the Mission Impossible star and Cher were an item
in the ’80s. Cher has been quoted as saying that Tom is on the
list of her top best 5 lovers.

9. Sarah Silverman and Michael Sheen
What happens when a profane comedienne and a British actor who
studied  at  London’s  Royal  Academy  of  Dramatic  Art  get
together? We’re finding out as more news about Silverman’s and
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Sheen’s  relationship  appears  in  celeb  magazines!  This
celebrity couple has been together for over a year and seems
to be going strong.

10. Julia Roberts and Daniel Moder

Julia Roberts is one of Hollywood’s royalty for sure, so many
expected her to marry another famous movie star or celeb. But
Roberts, after a string of highly publicized break-ups, got
married to cameraman Daniel Moder in 2002. This unlikely duo
is still together after nearly 13 years.

What other weird or unusual Hollywood couples didn’t make our
list? Let us know in the comments section below!

Alanis Morisette Says She Was
Unprepared for Motherhood
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Alanis Morisette recently opened up about postpartum and not
being prepared for the birth of her 10-month-old son, Ever
Imre, with husband Souleye. The singer, who wrote a blog for
iVillage.com,  said  she  worried  about  labor  and  delivery
instead of mentally preparing to become a mother. According to
UsMagazine.com, Morisette said she felt like there was no
handbook to guide her in raising her son and being a first
time mother.

How do you prepare yourself for motherhood?

Cupid’s Advice:

1. Talk to the experts: Go beyond getting a pediatrician’s
advice or reading those expensive baby books, and talk to
actual mothers. Don’t know any? Try becoming a member of mommy
forums online and/or play groups.

2. Talk to your baby: Talking to your baby while they are
still in the womb helps build a bond. Once the baby arrives,
you will feel more intuned with your child and your role as a
mom.
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3. Come to terms with not being prepared: We could write a
thousand steps on preparing for motherhood, but the truth is
that  motherhood  is  taught  through  experiences.   Making
mistakes makes you human, and teaching your child how to not
make the same mistakes you do, makes you a mother.

If you think you may have postpartum or need someone to talk
to, don’t be embarrassed, talk to your doctor.

How did you “prepare” for motherhood?  Share your experiences
below.

Alanis Morissette Has a Baby
Boy
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After a May wedding, singer Alanis Morissette and rapper Mario
“Souleye” Treadway are proud to announce the arrival of their
son, Ever Imre Morissette-Treadway.  Talk about a mouthful!
 It was in August that Morissette revealed her pregnancy in Us
Weekly’s “25 Things You Don’t Know About Me” section, listing

“I am pregnant!” as the 25th item on the list.  According to Us
Weekly,  a  representative  confirms,  “All  are  healthy  and
happy.”

What are ways to compromise with your partner about a baby
name?

Cupid’s Advice:

There’s  no  doubt  that  naming  your  child  is  an  important
process between you and your partner.  If you’re stuck on how
to make this decision, here’s a couple of ways to find some
middle ground:

1. Use both of your favorites: Do both of you have your heart
set on a different name?  Use them both!
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2. Try different spellings: There are various spellings to
each name. Compromise by having one of your choose the name,
while the other chooses the spelling.

3. Make a list: Make a list of your favorite baby names and
compare your choices with your partner’s. Look for names that
rank high on both of your lists for the perfect resolution.

Alanis  Morissette’s  Secret
Home Wedding

Cupid strikes Alanis Morisette – with marriage! People
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confirmed the singer’s marriage to Souleye (real name: Mario
Treadway), the 30-year-old singer and rapper she’s been dating
since 2009.  The two celebrated their nuptials at their Los
Angeles home on May 22nd, surrounded by family.  Morissette
confirmed the news herself on her Facebook fan page. This is
the first marriage for both.

What steps can you take to ensure that a new marriage will
work?

Cupid’s Take:

1. Know who you can trust: Morissette and Souleye married
privately, and it wasn’t confirmed until two weeks later.  A
tight inner circle can contribute to a couple’s success – it
shows everyone is on the same page, with the same goals for
the couple.

2. Share only want you want: Morissette confirmed her marriage
via Facebook and Twitter.  Realize the power of social media
sites, and use them to your advantage when spreading news. 
Sharing is good, but not everyone needs to know complete
details.

3. Enjoy each other: Revel in the newness of your marriage. 
Some couples forget that a marriage is more than a four-hour
dance party.  Stay connected with your partner so that you’re
still in that “I Do” stage long after they’re said and done.


